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Report Number: 2019-2145

Incident:  accident with injuries
Location: Ridge Rd at Holt Rd, Minooka
Township: Seward

Date, Time Occurred: 07/15/19 0952

Date, Time Assigned: same

Synopsis:

On 07/15/19 at approx 0952 hrs, Kendall County Sheriffs Office responded to a three vehicle
accident with injuries at Ridge Rd and Holt Rd, unincorporated Minooka. Adam J Biniak , a 20
year old male from Orland Hills sustained minor injury and refused treatment after a vehicle he
was driving ,rear ending two other vehicles. He vas cited for following two closely.

Reporting Deputy: Brian Kramer #58
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Supervisor: Disseminated on:
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The Sheriff's Office would like to remindJhe public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-2152
Incident:  Theft over $500.00
Location: 2450 S. Cannon Ball Trial
Township: Bristol

Date, Time Occurred: 07-13-19 0600 hours- 07-15-19 0915 hours

Date, Time Assigned: 07-15-19 1335 hours

Synopsis:

Sheriff's Police recovered a stolen 2015, Caterpillar CAT 259D Skid Loader, which was
reported stolen out of Naperville on July 14th, 2019. The Skid Loader was located within a
parking lot in the 2400 block of S. Cannonball Trail in Bristol Township.

The victim also reported that a GPS unit on the Skid Loader was removed and was rot located
during the recovery of his stolen Skid Loader. The GPS unit is valued at $600.00.

Reporting Deputy: F _PAVL\\C "5 7
Supervisor: \/\/‘W (C' Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remiwd the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



